

Boy Scouts of the Philippines

National Office

181 Natividad Almeda-Lopez Street, Ermita, 1000 Manila PO Box 1378, Manila CPO, Philippines

Website: www.scouts.org.ph E-mail: bsp@scouts.org.ph

(632) 528-05-55 / (632) 527-51-09 / (632) 527-83-17 to 20 / Fax: (632) 528-05-77

12 April 2022

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM Number 25 series 2022

:

TO

Regional Scout Directors

Council Scout Executives/Officers-In-Charge

All Concerned

SUBJECT

HUMANITARIAN ASSISTANCE AND DISASTER RELIEF FOR

TYPHOON AGATON VICTIMS

Typhoon Agaton pummelled through the central part of the country particularly in Leyte and Samar provinces this week, triggering flooding and landslides that resulted to number of deaths, injuries and destruction and loss of properties.

This is another opportunity for the Boy Scouts of the Philippines, through the Local Councils, to take part in humanitarian assistance and disaster relief for Typhoon Agaton victims.

Local Councils are hereby directed to immediately conduct their own relief operations and humanitarian effort by organizing and gathering relief goods and cash donations in their respective areas and may send it directly to the affected Local Councils to facilitate the distribution and allocation of the relief donations. As has been practiced, appropriate measures should be instituted to ensure easy tracking, recording and proper acknowledgment of all donations and contributions submitted to your respective offices.

You are also directed to submit appropriate report and documentation of the relief operations and activities conducted for the purpose to elainnepare@gmail.com. If you need any assistance in your relief efforts, please let us know.

For information and widest disseminations.

